
Gentlemen , 

 

As you consider the process of approving SB 941 , please note that my household stands in opposition to 

the bill , and for that matter all of the anti-gun legislation that is or will be proposed .  

Law abiding gun owners should not be targeted by the legislature with the intent of punishing us 

for  owning and  private sales . We as responsible firearm owners take seriously the act of selling and 

exchange., as well as keeping our guns secure from the criminal element .The criminal pays no attention 

to restrictive/ oppressive gun laws as can be seen in cities like Chicago and for that matter gang 

members in  Portland ignore our existing laws.  

 Legislation like SB941 should be opposed , as it does nothing to protect the general public . 

 

Sincerely 

Robert J. Nicklaus 

   

 


